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Term 2 Core Value: Respect 
School Rule:  Use safe & caring hands and feet 

Respectful Relationships Focus:  Walk away from someone who is annoying you. 

 
Dear Parents, 
Welcome back to Term 2! I trust you all had a relaxing break from the routines of school  
life and you had the chance to have some family time in the holiday period. Todays 
newsletter is very brief – mainly reminding you of a few important events in the next week. 
 
Today at school, Year 6 led us in a very moving ANZAC service to acknowledge the  
significance of ANZAC day in our country. A big thank you to all readers, instrumentalists  
and the school choir who performed so respectfully and beautifully at the service. 
 
We pray that the gift of peace that has been given to us by the ANZACs and other brave service people will be 
protected and treasured for generations to come.  
 
Mother’s Day Breakfast and Mass Thursday 10th May 
A reminder that next week we have our Mother’s Day Breakfast and Mass following at 9.15am. This is also our 
Term 2 Back to School Mass. See the flyer attached to the newsletter for further details 
 
Uniform reminders 

 Winter uniform- All children need to be in full winter uniform by Monday 28th May. Until then you may 
chose the winter or summer uniform according to the weather.  

 School jackets- the jacket currently available at Lowes is the jacket decided on last year and is in stock and 
available for winter.  
A sample of a possible new school jacket in the microfiber material will be in school office for weeks 1-6 of 
Term 2 if you want to view it and vote yes or no as an option.  
At the P&F meeting in week 7 we will vote on whether we replace the current jacket with a very long 
changeover period from the current jacket. 

 Sports uniform- shorts are currently available for boys and girls in the school Royal blue colour. The option of 
a royal blue skort is also available for girls and can be purchased online at Lowes, sample sizes are in stock at 
the store to try. Please note that black or blue gym shorts or scungies are not part of the sports uniform. Girls 
may choose to wear these under their uniform or shorts/skorts. 

 
Kiss N Drop zone- new access to church driveway before school 
At present we have no volunteer to assist on Thursday mornings. Please contact the school office if you think this 
is something you may be able to help us with. 
 
Eagle Tag/NRL 
Next Thursday, Years 3 – 6 will walk down to Lake Park where they will be instructed by NRL on the skills of Eagle 
Tag. These clinics will run for 5 weeks (Weeks 2 to 6). Kinder, Year 1 and 2 will be instructed at school in an 
integrated Literacy and PE program also run by the NRL. These will be held in Weeks 2, 3 and 4. All students will 
required to wear their sports uniform on these days. 
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NAPLAN  
In Week, Years 3 and 5 will sit the NAPLAN exams on 15th, 16th and 17th May. Please click on the link for a parent 
information letter from ACARA. 
https://www.nap.edu.au/docs/default-source/default-document-library/naplan-2018-information-brochure-for-
parents-and-carers.pdf?sfvrsn=2 
 
National Walk Safely to School Day     
St Joseph’s will be celebrating National Walk Safely to School Day on Friday 18th May.  
This is an annual event held across Australia encouraging primary school children and  
their parents/carers to walk regularly and safely to school promoting healthy lifestyle choices.  
The walk will begin at 8am where the Pelican Path meets the Ocean St Bridge and we will loop around through 
Lake Park and along the walking path parallel to Pittwater Rd arriving at school at approximately 8:30am. Families 
are encouraged to join us anywhere along the walk. No scooters, bikes or skateboards are to be brought on the 
walk please.  
Please note that if it is raining, the walk will be cancelled. We will send a notification via the school App. in the 
morning. Check out the web site www.walk.com.au   for more information  
If you require any further information, please contact Mrs Paul brenda.paul@dbb.catholic.edu 
 
 
Key dates for term 2 

 Wednesday 9th May – Northern Beaches Cross Country 

 Thursday 10th May – Mother’s Day Breakfast & Mass 

 Tuesday 15th – Thursday 17th May – NAPLAN assessments for years 3 and 5 

 Monday 28th May – Winter uniform change over date 

 1 June  School Disco – See attached Flyer  

 11 June    Queen’s Birthday (public holiday) 

 13 June    P&F General Meeting 
 
 
Warm regards 

  B. Paul 
Brenda Paul  
Acting Principal 

 
 
School Communication 
Link:  School Website, Calendar and Term Dates 
Link: St Joseph’s School App 
Link:  Qkr App payments, canteen orders 

 

Messages from the office 
 
Kinder 2019 Sibling Enrolments 
We have now commenced the enrolment process for Kinder 2019.  Enrolment forms need to be returned to the 
school office by 31 May 2018. If you have a pre-schooler due to start school next year, and missed Open Morning, 
please see Kerrie in the office to collect an enrolment pack. 
 
School Fees 
To assist families keep up to date with payment of school fees, instalment dates for April and May are: 
Standard Instalments: Next payment due 4 May. 
Monthly Instalments: Payments are due on the 15

th
 of each month. 

Fortnightly Instalments: Payments due 20 April and 4, 18 May 
Weekly Instalments: Payments due 13, 20, 27 April and 4, 11, 18, 25 May 

 
A complete listing of all instalment dates for 2018 can be found on our school website 
here. 
 
School Zones 
A reminder to all our parents ahead of the Term 1 break that school zones remain in 
place for the safety of our children and families.  School zones operate on all gazetted schools days, which are all 
days the school is open, even pupil free days.  

https://www.nap.edu.au/docs/default-source/default-document-library/naplan-2018-information-brochure-for-parents-and-carers.pdf?sfvrsn=2
https://www.nap.edu.au/docs/default-source/default-document-library/naplan-2018-information-brochure-for-parents-and-carers.pdf?sfvrsn=2
https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/dsp-default.cfm?loadref=185
https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/187/p/
https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/186/p/
https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/_uploads/ppage/files/2018%20School%20Fees%20instalment%20schedules%20and%20payment%20due%20dates.pdf
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiJhvLwkfnMAhWhe6YKHcbXA7YQjRwIBw&url=http://www.carr.org.au/school-zones.htm&psig=AFQjCNG-zLs3OZHg4A9qDzSuBX7plJDIrw&ust=1464400139710876
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Religious Education News 
  
Café Time 
Come along to Café Time every Wednesday morning at 9:00am in the hall.  
On Wednesday 30th May parents of First Eucharist children are invited to come along and make a set of Rosary 
Beads for your child. 
 
Project Compassion 
We have been blessed to have raised $350 for Project Compassion. Thank you for your generous support. 
 
 
Walking the Way Parent Retreat 
Following the success of an inaugural Parent Retreat Day last year, the CSO is offering two more Parent Retreats 
this year, one at Pymble in May and another on the Central Coast later in the year. This retreat is pitched to 
women, but men are welcome! 
 
The May retreat will be offered at Canisius Centre, 102 Mona Vale Rd, Pymble.  Fri 18 May (6.30-8.30pm) & Sat 29 
May (9am-4pm). Cost: $30 payable on the Saturday. (Option to stay overnight at Canisius at participant's cost). 
 

 
 
Further information:  
jo.spek@dbb.catholic.edu.au  
Registrations for 2018: 
sallyanne.butel@dbb.catholic.edu.au  
 
Catherine Gualtieri - Religious Education Coordinator 
 
PARISH WEEKLY BULLETIN to view click here 
ALPHA AT THE LAKES website link here 
 
 

Save the Date 
 

Mother’s Day Breakfast & Liturgy 
Thursday 10 May 2018 

Order through Qkr! See flyer below 
 

 

BOOK HERE - WEBSITE & INFORMATION 

mailto:jo.spek@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:sallyanne.butel@dbb.catholic.edu.au
http://www.bulletin.lakesparish.org.au/
https://sites.google.com/a/lakesparish.org.au/alpha/
http://walkingtheway.dbbcso.org/annual-retreat-more-info.html


 4 

 

Diocese Notices 
 

   
 

NORTHERN BEACHES  
FAMILY CENTRE GROUPS  

TERM 2 2018 

Program Start Date & Time Venue 

Infant Massage - 5 Week Program  
Offers a range of benefits that come with massage & nurturing skin-to skin contact. 
Cost: Free 

Tuesday’s 
8th May – 5 June 2018 
10.30am-11.30am 

Community  
Northern Beaches (Manly) 

Triple P Seminar - 3 weeks Seminar  
Provides practical solutions such as simple routines and small changes to assist with 
common behavioural and emotional issues in children.  
Cost: Free 

Monday’s 
18th June – 2nd July 2018 
6.30pm – 8.00pm 

TBA 

Music Connect - 6 week program 
A music therapy program for Mum, Dads and carers along with their young children aged 
0-4 years to explore through playing instruments and musical games 
Cost:  Free 

Friday’s 
1st June – 6 July 2018 
10am – 11am 

Dee Why 
(address provided up on 
booking) 

1-2-3 Magic - 3 week program  
For parents of 2-12 year olds. Manage behaviour without arguing or shouting. Learn 
effective methods to stop unwanted behaviours, increase co-operation and enhance your 
relationship 
Cost: $30 

Tuesdays’ 
8 May, 15 May & 22 May 
10am – 12.30pm 

Northern Beaches 
Family Centre 
(Brookvale) 

FOR MORE 
INFORMATION CONTACT 

Northern Beaches Family Centre 
Ph: (02) 8425 8700 
E: intakefs@catholiccaredbb.org.au 
A: 116/20 Dale Street, Brookvale NSW 2100 
 
 

 

 

mailto:intakefs@catholiccaredbb.org.au
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P&F News 

2018 | 2019 Entertainment Book 

 
There are only a few more days left before the launch of the NEW 2018 | 2019 Entertainment Memberships. 
Now is the perfect time to get a few extra orders before the bonus Early Bird Offers are all gone.   
 
Early Bird ends 6 April (tomorrow), follow “order online here” link. 
 
We are raising as much as we can to support our fundraising, and we need your help. Order your NEW 2018 | 
2019 Entertainment Book or Entertainment Digital Membership now. You'll receive hundreds of valuable offers 
for everything you love to do, and help our fundraising at the same time.  
 
Discover thousands of valuable 2-for-1 offers and Up to 50% OFF for many of the best restaurants, cafés, arts, 
attractions, hotels, travel, shopping and much more – choose the style of Membership that suits you the best...  

 The traditional Entertainment™ Book Membership. 

 The Entertainment™ Digital Membership for your smartphone! 
 
Questions?  Contact Mark Page via the P&F – joeyspandf@gmail.com  
 
Fun Fair 
We are looking forward to another great Fun Fair this year! Please keep Saturday 27th October free. 
 
The Fun Fair committee are still looking for sponsorships for the fun fair. If your or a family business would like to 
support our school, please contact sam@exhibitionco.com.au or call 0425 296 906.  Information and costing 
documents can be found on our school website here. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Sam Mancell 0425 296 906 - sam@exhibitionco.com.au  
 
Fun Fair Important Dates 

 Poster Competition begins - w/c 7th May 

 Poster Competition closes - 15th June 

 Poster Competition winner - 27th June 

 Wed 1st Aug - start of early bird sale 

 Wed 26th Sept - end of early bird sale 
 
 

Community, Respect, Compassion, Stewardship 
 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 
108 Ocean Street Narrabeen NSW 2101 

Office: 9913 3766       Fax: 02 9970 7626 
sjn@dbb.catholic.edu.au       www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au 

 

ORDER ONLINE HERE 

mailto:joeyspandf@gmail.com
mailto:sam@exhibitionco.com.au
https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/175/p/
mailto:sam@exhibitionco.com.au
https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/200j106


 6 



 7 

 


